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CAPE MAY COUNTY LIBRARY HOLDING 
MACRAME BEADED BRACELET MAKING WORKSHOP

AT WOODBINE BRANCH

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that the Cape May 
County Library will be holding a Macramé Beaded Bracelet workshop presented 
by Betty Tocci. This program will take place at the Woodbine Branch, located at 
800 Monroe Street, Woodbine, on Tuesday, September 22, 2015 from 4 to 6 pm.

This workshop will result in a completed macramé beaded bracelet for all 
participants to take home. All materials will be provided as part of the workshop.

Presenter Betty Tocci has been a practitioner of many different types of crafts for 
most of her life. She found she needed to learn how to do a variety of different 
crafting when her husband built a store at their bison ranch and needed unique 
things to sell. This knowledge has made her well-rounded in many different forms
of art.

Class size is limited; therefore registration and a valid library card are needed to 
attend. A $6.00 non-refundable materials fee will be due at the time of 
registration. For additional information, please call 463-6386 or visit online at 
www.cmclibrary.org. 

“This project would be a lovely addition to anyone’s accessories,” added Mayor 
Pikolycky. “We  thank the County library for again bringing the ever-popular Betty
Tocci to give a hands-on workshop here in Woodbine.”

http://www.cmclibrary.org/

